
COVID-19 SUPPORT LINE FOR OLDER PEOPLE 
ALONE manage a national support line and additional supports for 
older people who have concerns or are facing difficulties relating 
to the outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Professional staff are 
available to answer queries and give advice and reassurance 
where necessary. The support line is open seven days a week, 8am 
- 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024.  

__________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU  
Trócaire wold like to thank the people of Marino for their recent 
generous donation towards their worthy cause 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    
 

Frank Doyle 

Neasa Murray 
 

MONTHS MIND: 

Mary (Moira) Murphy 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Angela Mulligan, Cecelia Farrelly - 1st Anniv 

Joan & George Mullan & their Daughter Fiona, Phyllis Warner,   

Tom Broderick, Rosaleen & Rita Brady, Maureen O’Flaherty. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time —30 Aug  ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  
 

Jesus had the gift of saying things 
directly and plainly, with a power to pene-
trate all our defences and lead us to a new 
awareness. Today’s message puts before us 
the paradox of the Gospel: we gain life by 
letting go of it. If I put my happiness, my be-
ing loved, at the centre of my life, then I will 
surely fail, even though to be loved and to be 
happy are really important. If on the other 
hand I put the happiness of others first and 
love them unconditionally, then I too will 
know unselfish love and deep happiness. This 
is the very insight and wisdom that Jesus puts 
before us as the key not just to love but to life 
and within that, the key to authentic disciple-
ship precisely as a way of life.  
 
Prayer  
 

Teach us, Lord, that nothing is more life-
giving than to love and be loved in return.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


RETURN OF 12.30 p.m. MASS 
 
We had hoped to bring back the 
12.30 p.m. Mass from Septem-
ber. However this will not be 
possible for a little while longer. 
The First Holy Communions are 
taking place over the month of 
September and into the begin-
ning of October and our current 
number of volunteers are 
pushed to the limit  We need 
you , the public to help out if we 
are to keep going. Please drop 
your name and number into the 
Sacristy, call 01 8332772 or e-
mail us at info@marinoparish.ie  
 
COLLECTIONS/DONATIONS 

 

To donate to our parish you may 
use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet 
envelopes, Family Offering en-
velopes and Easter Dues enve-
lopes into the baskets provided 
at the exit doors or the safes 
(Large Wooden Boxes with slot) 
at the back of the Church. As 
everyday can be regarded as 
‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 
each morning.  
 

SCHOOLS—Welcome 
 
We would like to welcome all 
our children back to school and 
wish them all the best. 
 
 
CHURCH REPOSITORY/SHOP 
 
The  Church Repository/
Shop has reopened  and 
is open every Sunday 
after the  11.00 a.m. and also on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays  after 
10.00 a.m. Mass We have a 
good supply of sacramental me-
mentos for all occasions.  
Signed Mass Cards are also 
available our Parish Shop as well 
as from the Sacristy. 
 
 
TUESDAY CLUB 
 
While the Fairview Marino 
Tuesday Club has not been able 
to meet since the start of the 
lockdown in March, they have 
put together a document called 
‘Memories and Musings’.  
Full document is now on our 
 website www.marinoparish.ie.   
 

  

          

  IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 The use of face coverings is strongly recommended . 
 
 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would 

ask that you come early to be seated in time for start of 
mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance 
between people. 

 To assist with contact tracing please download the HSE App 
or drop your name and contact number into the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot)  at the main entrance.  

FIRST COMMUNIONS 
 
Congratulations to the boys and girls from Drumcondra Church 
of Ireland N.S. and from Gracepark Educate Together who made 
their First Holy Communion last Sunday. Congratulations to 
them all - Freddy, Ross, Tomás, Adam, Ryan, Lianka, Ebony, Nina 
and Stella.                                                                                                    
We pray that they and their families stay close to Jesus always.  
 
The girls from St. Vincent de Paul will receive their First Com-
munion in class groups over the coming weeks.   
                               
Saturday 19th September - girls from Miss Butler's Class            
Saturday 26th September - girls from Miss O Hanlon's Class   
Saturday 3rd October - girls from Miss Fahy's class. 


